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Athens, 4th February 2014 

 

 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  

 

Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate of Epirus, following 

Official Food Control and in collaboration with the Veterinary Laboratory in Ioannina, requested 

the recall/withdrawal of smoked trout due to the presence of the pathogen microorganism 

Listeria monocytogenes.        

The product being recalled is “Smoked fillet trout of Louros river” (in Greek: “Καπνιστή Πέστροφα 

φιλέτο πηγών Λούρου”), with best before date 14/06/2014, in plastic packages in vacuum, which 

is produced by the company “SMOKED FISH – Ε. TSIALOS & EPE (in Greek: ”SMOKED FISH – Ε. 

ΤΣΙΑΛΙΟΣ & ΣΙΑ Ε.Ε.”) situated in the 29th klm of the Ioannina-Athens National Road.  

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the implicated batch of the product by the 

company. Relevant controls are in progress.   

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo is depicted below) 

are asked not to consume it. 
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